

FORT HARROD BROADCASTING CORP.

BOX 247 HARRODSBURG, KY. 40330

BOB MARTIN - PRESIDENT & GENERAL MANAGER - PHONE 606-734-4321

December 18, 1974

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th Street Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl:

I am pleased to confirm your reception of WHBN on December 2, 1974, from 3:00 A.M. until 3:05 A.M. (E.S.T.).

As you can see from the enclosed list we had a fairly wide coverage of reception. Most DX'ers said interference was from WHK.

If WHBN can be of service in any way in the future, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tom Devine

Chief Engineer

TD:vf

enc.